Integrated Skills Choose a (True) or b (False).

1.	New Year's Day is in December. a. True b. False
2.	Christmas Day is in August. a. True b. False
3.	There are 31 days in February. a. True b. False
4.	Halloween is in October. a. True b. False
5.	There are 31 days in March. a. True b. False
6.	Choose the correct option. In Germany, you pay in a. pounds b. dollars c. euros
7.	In, they use pounds, not dollars. a. the United States b. the United Kingdom c. Belgium
8.	In Canada and the United States, the money is a. euros b. dollars c. pounds
9.	The money in Belgium and Spain is the a. euro b. dollar c. pound
10.	In, they use the euro, not the pound. a. France b. Japan c. the United States
	Choose the correct option.
11.	I don't like this pizza. It's a. great b. horrible c. good
12.	My favorite sport is swimming. It's a. horrible b. boring c. great
13.	This book is really I don't want to read it. a. boring b. great c. interesting
14.	I love all pop music. I think it's a. boring b. horrible c. fantastic
15.	I can speak English, Arabic, Spanish, and French. I think languages area. boring b. great c. horrible
16.	Choose the correct option. This is Bill, and this is sister, Sarah. a. their b. its c. his
17.	This is a photo of me with my sister at wedding. a. its b. her c. their

18.	Angela and Steve are here. Look! That's new car. a. their b. its c. your
19.	Julia and Ted have two sons. What are names? a. his b. her c. their
20.	Hello. I'm Nancy, and this is my husband Oliver. This is daughter, Emily. a. your b. our c. her
21.	Choose the correct option. Excuse me, is the city museum over there? a. those b. that c. this
22.	Here we are is where I live. a. This b. That c. These
23.	Are books next to you Boston guidebooks? a. this b. these c. those
24.	These small oranges are two dollars big oranges are three dollars. a. That b. This c. Those
25.	Mmm, sandwiches are really good! a. these b. those c. this
26.	Choose the correct option. Today Tuesday. It's Wednesday. a. 'm not b. aren't c. isn't
27.	Salah and Tariq British. They're from Tunisia. a. isn't b. aren't c. 'm not
28.	Rob a doctor. He's a teacher. a. 'm not b. isn't c. aren't
29.	Hi, I'm Marcus. I from France. I'm German. a. isn't b. aren't c. 'm not
30.	My friends on the beach. They're in school. a. isn't b. aren't c. 'm not
31.	Choose the correct option. Hello, Carlos. a. I b. I'm c. am
32.	Hi. You Carlos Morena from Spain, right? a. are b. am c. you're
33.	Hello. I Robert from Germany. a. are b. you c. 'm
34.	Oh, are from Germany! a. I b. you c. you're
35.	Nice to meet a. you're b. you c. I'm

Choose the correct option.

- 36. Do your friends like tennis?
 - a. Yes, you do. b. No, I don't. c. Yes, they do.
- 37. Do you like comedies?
 a. No, we do. b. No, we don't. c. No, you don't.
- 38. Do your parents and friends like Formula 1? a. Yes, they don't. b. No, you do. c. No, they don't.
- 39. Do you like swimming? a. Yes, I do. b. No, I'm not. c. Yes, I am.
- 40. Do your friends like playing soccer after school? a. Yes, they do. b. Yes, we do. c. No, they aren't.

Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False). (Audio Track 1.01)

- 41. The class is in the morning.
 - a. True b. False
- 42. The teacher's name is Helen.
 - a. True b. False
- 43. The teacher is British.
 - a. True b. False
- 44. The students are in classroom nine.
 - a. True b. False
- 45. The books are open at page seven.
 - a. True b. False

Listen. Choose (a) true or (b) false. (Audio Track 1.02)

- 46. Nina and Harry are friends.
 - a. True b. False
- 47. Nina and Harry are students.
 - a. True b. False
- 48. Tim isn't on vacation in Mexico.
 - a. True b. False
- 49. It's thirty-four degrees in León.
 - a. True b. False
- 50. It's twenty-four degrees in Boston.
 - a. True b. False

Listen. Choose the correct option. (Audio Track 1.03)

- 51. George is 23.
 - a. True b. False c. No information given

- 52. George is Lidia's brother.
 - a. True b. False c. No information given
- 53. Lidia has two bags.
 - a. True b. False c. No information given
- 54. Lidia's gift is a small bag.
 - a. True b. False c. No information given
- 55. Lidia is happy with the gift.
 - a. True b. False c. No information given

Listen. Choose (a) True or (b) False. (Audio Track 1.04)

- 56. The guidebooks in English are small.
 - a. True b. False
- 57. The bank is opposite the Tourist Information Center.
 - a. True b. False
- 58. There's a food market near the Tourist Information Centre.
 - a. True b. False
- 59. The museum is near the bank.
 - a. True b. False
- 60. There's a place to get food in the museum.
 - a. True b. False

Listen. Choose (a) True or (b) False. (Audio Track 1.05)

- 61. The man's phone is cheap.
 - a. True b. False
- 62. The man can listen to music, but he can't watch movies on his phone.
 - a. True b. False
- 63. The man has an app to play the guitar on his phone.
 - a. True b. False
- 64. The woman can't watch movies on her tablet.
 - a. True b. False
- 65. The woman's tablet has a good memory, but the battery isn't good.
 - a. True b. False

Listen. Choose (a) True or (b) False. (Audio Track 1.06)

- 66. The man eats eggs in the mornings.
 - a. True b. False
- 67. The man drinks fruit juice, but he doesn't like coffee.
 - a. True b. False
- 68. The man doesn't like hot drinks, but the woman likes them.
 - a. True b. False

- 69. The man eats meat for breakfast every day.
 - a. True b. False
- 70. The woman likes fish.
 - a. True b. False

71. What can robocar do?

Read. Choose the correct option.

Robocar

Robots are not new, but Robocar is. What is Robocar? It is a robot car that can drive. It has twenty cameras to help it see in every direction. It drives so you can relax in the car and talk to your friends.

Robocar can speak English and ten other languages. It can also play your favorite music for you. It has three large TV screens, so you can watch movies, too. It has two big chair-beds, so you can sleep. When you are hungry, it can also make you a snack. Robocar can do many things, but it can't fly or swim.

Robocar is expensive—\$500,000! It has three batteries that cost \$9,000. But it's a fantastic car! Where can you buy it? Well, that's the problem. You can't buy it now—maybe in 2030. It's the car of the future!

	a. It can swim and drive.	b. It can drive and play movies.	c. It can speak English and fly.
72.	The screens in the roboca	r are	
	a. small b. interesting of	e, big	

- 73. Where can you buy a robocar? _____ a. now b. in one year c. maybe in 2030
- 74. Robocar can see because it has _____.
 a. screens b. windows c. cameras
- 75. What can people do in robocar? _____ a. eat and swim b. sleep and fly c. watch movies and listen to music

Read. Choose the correct option.

My name's Robert. My students and family call me Rob. I'm from Coventry in the United Kingdom. I'm an English teacher in London. In my class, I have ten students from Vietnam, Brazil, Mexico, and Italy. Eight of the students are doctors, and two are photographers.

I'm a photographer. My name is Pedro. Rob is my teacher. I'm from Mexico, so I speak Spanish, but now I'm in London with my family. Here I speak English. This is my favorite photo—it's my friend, Ana. She's a doctor from Rio de Janeiro. She's happy. Look!

Good morning, everyone. I'm Ana. I'm from Brazil, and I speak English, Italian, and Portuguese. My family is in Rio. I'm a student in London.

- 76. Who is in London?
 - a. Rob b. Ana and Rob c. Rob, Ana, and Pedro
- 77. Who is with his family?
 - a. Rob b. Rob and Pedro c. Pedro
- 78. Who is in a photograph?
 - a. Ana b. Pedro c. Rob
- 79. Who is a student?
 - a. Ana b. Pedro and Ana c. Rob, Pedro, and Ana
- 80. Who is a doctor?
 - a. Rob b. Ana c. Pedro

Read. Choose the correct option.

Hi Alex.

How was Washington? Are you happy to be back in Peru?

I'm at a small language school in Boston. The students here are from many different countries. My teachers are from the United States, Canada, and Ireland. They're great. My house is next to a nice park.

Boston is an old city. My favorite place is the market opposite the school. It's great for fruit juice and sandwiches at lunchtime! In the mornings, on Mondays to Fridays, I have English classes at nine o'clock. In the afternoons, I visit places near Boston.

In the evenings, I'm with my friends. We go to a cafe opposite our school. It's really great. On Tuesdays, we have sports. My favorite day is Thursday—it's movie night!

I have to go now. I'm late for my train to New York. It leaves in 20 minutes!

Lots of love,

Naoko

81.	Naoko is in a. Washington b. Boston c. Peru
82.	Naoko's school is a. famous b. old c. not big
83.	is a great place for snacks. a. The school b. The market c. The train station
84.	Naoko and her friends go to the movies on Thursdaya. morning b. afternoon c. evening
85.	The school has sports

Read. Choose the correct answer. Two special occasions

a. on Mondays b. on Tuesdays c. on Thursdays

Photo 1:

This is a photo of my family on vacation in Bangkok in August. I'm Luisa and I'm twenty-eight. I'm not from Bangkok—I'm from Mexico. The tall man with short black hair is my husband Felipe. He's a doctor. He's from Peru. It's our wedding anniversary on Saturday. Four years! This is our baby boy, Miguel. He's two.

Photo 2:

Here's a photo of my sister Angela. That's her with long brown hair. She's in a hotel in Mexico City. It's her hotel—she isn't on vacation. The people with her in the photo are her friends and their children, and our parents, Aldo and Carla. I'm not in the photo. All the men and women are happy. It's Angela's birthday party in September. She's thirty-two now.

- 86. Which photo has children?
 - a. Photo 1 b. Photo 2 c. Photos 1 and 2
- 87. Which photo is in Mexico?
 - a. Photo 1 b. Photo 2 c. Photos 1 and 2
- 88. Who are not parents?
 - a. Carla and Felipe b. Angela and Miguel c. Aldo and Luisa
- 89. Who has long hair?
 - a. Felipe b. Felipe and Angela c. Angela
- 90. Who is in Bangkok?
 - a. Felipe and Miguel b. Angela and Luisa c. Aldo and Carla

Read. Choose the correct option.

A sporty family

Rashid is my friend. His family loves sports. His mother is a doctor and she likes running. She runs three kilometers before breakfast five days a week. She also runs marathons—that's 42 kilometers! She likes tennis, too, and she plays in a club on weekends. Her husband is a sports teacher at our school. He likes basketball, soccer, and tennis, and he also runs with his wife.

They have two children. Rashid is their son. I play soccer with him in school, and in the park after school, too. Sometimes we play against other schools on Saturdays. Rashid also likes cycling and Formula 1, but I don't. I love scuba diving, but Rashid can't swim. Aisha is Rashid's sister. She's ten, and she loves swimming and playing ping-pong. My sister is named Ruby. She doesn't like sports—she's only 18 months old!

- 91. Who likes running?
 - a. Rashid and his mother b. Rashid's parents c. the writer and his friend
- 92. Which sports does Rashid's father like?
 - a. running and swimming b. tennis and soccer c. basketball and cycling
- 93. Who likes scuba diving?
 - a. Rashid b. Aisha c. the writer
- 94. Who plays soccer in school?
 - a. Aisha b. Rashid's father c. Rashid and the writer
- 95. Who likes tennis?
 - a. Aisha b. Rashid's mother and father c. Rashid

Read. Choose the correct option.

Janet's vacation photos

Here are two photographs of my vacation in Italy and France. This is a photo of me and my friend Sandra on a nice beach. She's from South Africa, and we're in France. It's very hot. Look! The sky and the water are blue. We're very happy in the photograph. It's Tuesday. The photographer is a nice French man called Pierre.

This is a different photo. It's Saturday, and I'm in Italy. It isn't hot and it isn't cold. See my hotel, the lake, the mountains, and my green car? It's a nice photo! Sandra isn't in the photo because she's in the city with her friends Marco and Lucia. They're doctors from Rome. They're Italian. Who's the photographer? It's me!

- 96. Who isn't from Italy?
 - a. Sandra b. Marco c. Lucia
- 97. What is beautiful?
 - a, the hotel b, the car c, the beach
- 98. What is blue in the photo?
 - a. the car and the lake b. the sky and the water c. the beach and the hotel
- 99. Who's happy?
 - a. Sandra and Pierre b. Janet and Sandra c. Sandra and Marco
- 100. Who is not a photographer of one of the photos?
 - a. Janet b. Pierre c. Sandra

Hi, I'm Rebecca—that's my first name. My last name is Mason. Not Mrs. It's Ms. Mason.

W	rit	in	g
* *			•

1. Read the text and use the information to complete the form.

I'm from Canad is M4C 4B5.	a. I live in Toronto, at 16 Chester Street. It's in the city center. The zip cod
Title:	
First name:	
Address:	
City:	
Zip code:	
Country:	
	tion to write two greeting cards.
Ose the informa	non to write two greeting cards.
a. Greg is	your friend. It's his birthday on Friday. Write a birthday card for him.
b. Write a	thank you card to your friend Gina for her gift on a special occasion.
Read the text. W	rite an email to your friend with your suggestions.
Hi!	
Let's do somet	ning tomorrow. Here are my suggestions:
 soccer in 	n the park or shopping in the afternoon
 a movie 	or a concert in the evening
	at a restaurant: pizza, burgers, or Chinese food
What do you lil	ke? What don't you like? Tell me what you think.
See you tomorr	row!
Kamal	